
 

 

 

November 7, 2016 

 

The following was sent to the listserv. 

 

KHEAA "Adults Returning to School" book has been released 
 

The new KHEAA Adults Returning to School book is now available!  

 

Your local KHEAA outreach counselor will be happy to help you receive copies of this helpful 

resource. Find your local counselor here: https://www.kheaa.com/website/kheaa/counselors?main=6 

 

About Adults Returning to School … 

Adults Returning to School was developed to meet the needs of adult students thinking about going back 

to school. It focuses on financial aid and educational opportunities in Kentucky and is kept up to date with 

the help of financial aid and admissions officers, financial aid program administrators, state officials and 

testing service representatives. 
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